CENTER OF THE NATION QUARTER HORSE ASSOCIATION
[bookmark: _GoBack]Annual meeting – November 7, 2015;    Scottsbluff, Ne. 

The annual meeting of the CONQHA was called to order by President Patty Bruner.  The minutes of the 2014 annual meeting in Cheyenne, Wy. Were read by Jenifer Jensen.  John Sedgwick moved the minutes be approved as read and Susan Nelson seconded the motion. So Moved.

The financial report was given by Treasurer Ann Marie Johnson. Stacy Thomas moved that the treasurer report be approved and Monica Cunningham seconded the motion.  So Moved.

Patty Bruner gave a report on the Wrangler subscriptions and the CONQHA add in the wrangler. It was discussed that CONQHA would cancel the subscriptions and regular add for the use of the web site to save the club money. Possibly putting in an ad for show dates and web site information.  Krystal Jackson will be taking over the web site for CONQHA. You can send her information for the web site at   kmjackson25@gmail.com

Show dates are as follows:
May 20-22, Wooley Horse Show in Douglas, Wy.
June 3-5, Hurry Wait and Wine Show in Rapid City, SD.
July 7-10, Black Hills Summer Circuit, Rapid City, SD.
July 15-17, Energy Capitol Show in Torrington, Wy.
August 13-14, Wyoming State Fair Show in Douglas, Wy.
August 19-31, Central States Fair in Rapid City, SD. 

Susan Nelson brought up combining some shows with the Paint and Appaloosa horse clubs to improve numbers to the shows.  Similar to what Rocktoberfest does.  Patter Brunner and Susan Nelson are going to look into it.   John Sedgewick suggested adding Rookie classes to the Central States Fair show to add numbers.

Jenifer Jensen will make up membership forms to take to the shows.  Terry McDowell and Jenifer Jensen are going to make flyers to put up at the shows to boost memberships. 

Chris Jensen donated a yearling filly to raffle off.  Proceeds will be split between WQHA and CONQHA.  Susan Nelson will put together the raffle tickets and Jenifer Jensen will make up a flyer.  The horse will be raffled off at the Hurry Wait and Wine show in Rapid City, SD. On June 3-5.

Stacy Thomas moved that Jenifer Jensen become the secretary and Ann Marie Johnson become the treasurer.  John Sedgwick seconded. So Moved.  Krystal Jackson to do the web site and Natalie Murphy to do the points.  The rest of the officers to stay the same for 2016

With no further business, John Sedgwick moved to adjourn the meeting and Susan Nelson seconded the motion.   

 
